_Beth Petrich

A ]
From: Nick Holcomb <NHolcomb@coatsnc.org>
Sent: Monday, October 29, 2018 3:15 PM
To: Beth Petrich
Subject: Coats Zoning Approval
Hi,

The Town of Coats authorizes building permit issuance for commercial building at 110 N McKinley St. This parcel is in C1
zoning, which does provide for a restaurant commercial establishment.

Thank you,
-Nick H

Nick Holcomb

Town Manager
Town of Coats

25 E, Miaiir Street
Caats, NC 27521
910.897.5183€xt; 24

All e-mail correspondence to and from 1his address may. be,stbject tothe North Carolina Public Records Law,.
which may resultin monitoring and dis¢losire to third parties.




